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MEMORANDUM TO: Vice Chairman Roberson 
    Board Member Bader 
    Board Member Sullivan 
 
 
 
FROM:   Hubert T. Bell  /RA/ 

Inspector General 
 
 
SUBJECT:   REQUEST FOR INPUT INTO FISCAL YEAR 2016 
    ANNUAL PLAN 
 
 
The Office of the Inspector General (OIG) requests your participation in recommending 
topical/specific areas pertaining to Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board (DNFSB) 
programs and operations to be examined by my office during Fiscal Year 2016.  OIG is 
also providing the General Manager, Technical Director, and Deputy General Counsel a 
similar opportunity to make recommendations for inclusion in our FY 2016 DNFSB 
Annual Plan. 
 
OIG’s planning process is designed to yield assignments that will promote efficiency, 
economy, and effectiveness in the administration of DNFSB programs and operations; 
detect and prevent fraud, waste, and mismanagement; and improve program and 
security activities at DNFSB. 
 
We look forward to your input into the annual planning process.  A response is 
requested by July 21, 2015.  If you need additional information, please call me at  
301-415-5930.  
  


